
 

 

July 3, 2017 July Newsletter 

 

 
New Student 

Leah 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
Studio will be closed 

from July 5-7. 
 
 
 

---------------------------- 
If you need your piano 
tuned or are looking to 

buy a piano, I highly 
recommend calling 
Joe D’Alessandro. 

570-655-0414 

----------------------------- 
 
 
 

POP Music Center 
420 Main St. 

Dallas, PA 18612 
 

Jennifer Hunter 
570-574-8900 

JLHunter01@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 July’s Theme:  Summer Fun

 

The recital is over, school is out for summer, vacations are 
beginning, and the studio is gearing up for some serious summer 
fun!  This is the perfect time to experiment, play, and explore and 
what better way to do that than through games and activities!   
Bring your imagination, excitement, and love of music to the studio 
and I will provide the rest! 
 
 
 

Watch This! 
 

Need some inspiration?  Check out this video of Peter Bence playing 
a cover of Michael Jackson’s, “Bad” mashed up with “Smooth 
Criminal” in a virtuoso style. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0H4rq0L9OSw 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For more information regarding lessons visit: 
http://www.princeofpeacedallaspa.org/#!music-center/c20i2 
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